
Hello Year 1 ,  
 
Hello to Archie, Wiktoria, Bobby, Sharlyne, Ethan, Sam, Georgia,  

Rosalie, Harrison , Nabila, Jack, Maisie, James, Louie, Jessica, Lily, 

Kobi and Leon  
 
I hope you have all had a wonderful half term. What did you do during your holiday? Did you 
spend time walking? Did you see any signs of spring? Did you see any snowdrops or daffodils or 
baby animals?  
I have really enjoyed walking with my family and our dog, Izzy. She has loved her walks on the 
sunny days that we have been having. I have also been cooking and baking at home plus reading 
a very interesting book which I have enjoyed immensely.   
 
It was great to see some of you on Zoom on Monday. I  hope to see many more of you this 
Monday for maybe our last Year 1 Zoom, as the Monday after I will see all of you in our Year 1 
Tree house Classroom. It might feel a little strange at first returning to school and it might 
feel very exciting too. It will definitely be fun to see everyone again and I know you have 
missed each other and I have really missed seeing all of you.  
 
I am also excited that we will continue learning about the ‘Circle of Life’ and finding out about 
many amazing creatures God created and their habitats. Have you seen the Lion King movie? 
Maybe you could watch it with your family. 
 
In addition to this week’s home learning there is a 
recipe for making paint at home. You might like to 
try making paint to use to create art work in the 
style of our artist we are learning about—Kandinsky. 
Or you might like to paint pictures of different ani-
mals that live in different habitats around the 
world. 
  
Thank you for sending me your ‘caught reading’ pho-
tos!  
If you’ve not yet done it there are a few days left. 
Take a photo of you reading your favourite book in 
an unusual place and email it to me and Mrs Bolton 
(r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk).  
 
 

 
Have a wonderful week  

 
Miss Courtney & Mrs Edwards  

 
 
 

Important Information 
 

Look out for an email about Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 24th March   
which will be coming soon.  

As before they will be telephone appoint-
ments.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or comments you would like to share please email me 

 
 
 h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
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